Roskear Primary and Nursery School
Learning together for a better futwre

24th April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Tehidy Trip Wednesday 8th May

On Wednesday 8th May, as part of the children’s geography unit of learning this half term about For-
ests, Year 3 hope to visit Tehidy Woods for the day.

The trip will take place in school time, and children will be taken to and from Tehidy using the school
minibuses, ready to be picked up at the usual time at the end of the day.

Packed lunches will be provided by the school for those who are entitled to free school meals. If not,
please provide a packed lunch for your child. Please ensure that your child has a couple of drink bottles
as we will not be able to fill up our bottles once we are there (remember, we don’t allow fizz pop).

As always, the weather is very changeable, so please ensure your child comes in school uniform, but has
a coat and wellie boots/old trainers. It would be advisable to also bring sun cream and a sunhat! If the
weather looks very poor we will postpone the trip.

The trip is free.

For the trip to be able to go ahead, we are looking for some parent/carer volunteers, willing to lend a
hand on the day. We are looking for a minimum of 4 helpers. Please let your child’s class teacher know,
by May 3rd (at the latest), if you are available to help in anyway.

Kind regards

The Year 3 Teaching team
Mrs Tonkin and Mrs Jackson.
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